
WHY DO SUPERINTENDENTS
BELONG TO GCSAA?

They are proud of their profession and want to
improve it.
They recognize that a strong organization can better

represent the combined interests of the profession
through its unified voice.
They are convinced that professional growth can

best be achieved through the uniting of similarly
minded colleagues.
They realize that their active participation in the

Association can shape the future of their profession.
They have discovered that the Association's activi-

ties, programs and publications can keep them abreast
of the latest technological information.
They believe that a strong Association can streng-

then their regional and local turf organizations and
programs.
They understand that their personal participation

can assist other Superintendents and the turfgrass
industry.
They know that the resources of a vast organization

can only act to increase their professional stature,
knowledge and abilities.
They appreciate the opportunities they will have to

attend national and regional educational assemblies,
developed to meet their specific needs.
They know that their fellow Association members

are a valuable asset whenever information is ex-
changed.
They realize that they can no longer work alone in a

vacuum, but must share the insight, experiences and
technical information of as many other professionals as
possible.

--VISIT HAWAII ... TAKE CSAA -0 Y
POST CONFERENCE HAWAIIAN TOUR

This tour is scheduled to leave Los Angeles on
Saturday, January 31, 1981, at 1:00 p.m. You will then
land in Honolulu, change planes and continue on to
the island of Maui. Maui will be your home for four
nights (Saturday-Tuesday). During your stay, you will
have the opportunity to take a tour of Haleakala
Crater, lao Valley and Lahaina, a native village. This
is an excellent way to see parts of the island in a short
period of time.
The plane leaves Maui on Wednesday, February 4,

and heads back to the island of Oahu. The pace picks
up from here on out ... there will be a trip to the
Polynesian Culture Center, a luau at Paradise Cove,
plus many other exciting things that you may wish to
explore on your own. You will be staying at the Hotel
Princess Kaiulani, which is located on Waikiki Beach,
for the next three nights (Wed., Thurs., Fri.). The
plane will depart from Honolulu on Saturday, Feb-
ruary 7, at 9 a.m. and arrive at 1:10 p.m. at the L. A.
International Airport.
The ground package, which includes hotel rooms,

ground transportation to and from the Hawaiian
airports to the hotels (transfers with baggage), and the
above mentioned tours and luau, will cost $315.00 per
person plus 4% tax. Tips and gratuities will be extra.
All air travel and tour arrangements must be made
through Ports Unlimited Travel Service (913-841-
5900). The deadline for signing up .or the tour is
October 31, 1980. A tour brochure, containing more
specific information, will be mailed to all members.

LEE OVEIlPECK DICK EVENSON BILL KENEIPP
2111 GRANT DRIVE 443 WOODVIEW DR 178~ HINSDALE DRIVE
BOLINGBROOK. IL 804311 SUN PRAIRIE. WI ~3!1110 DECATUR. IL 82~28
PH:312'7!111'7081 PH: 217'877'~1I211


